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In this issue:
· Expo Construction Notice
Expo Construction Notice
As part of the construction of the Expo Line project, work crews will implement a temporary closure on Washington Boulevard for construction of the Venice/Robertson Aerial Structure. Construction will take place on Saturday, January 8, 2011 from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. To view the construction notice - please click here


	

	








